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Tara McDonnell : RGP Selection Weekend Complaints 
 
The Chief Minister, Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP, has today written to Ms Tara McDonnell 
who recently complained about the handling of a Royal Gibraltar Police selection 
weekend. 
 
Mr Picardo has informed Ms McDonnell of the intention of Her Majesty's Government of 
Gibraltar to publish all details of her complaint and of the Factual Assessment he ordered 
as a consequence thereof. It is anticipated that the results should be published in the next 
ten days or so. 
 
In that publication of the results of the Factual Assessment, the Government will also be 
setting out a precise timetable for the publication of the  detailed findings of the Gibraltar 
Police Authority into wider allegations of bullying in the RGP and related matters. 
 


